
From: Kim Sisson  
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 2:19 PM 
To: [Plan Commission members] 
Cc: [Plan Commission members] 
Subject: Milwaukee street plan  
  
Dear Plan commission,  
My family lives at 3726 Dawes Street. We purchased this house 4 years ago due to the 
location of the park and the quiet dead end street with the hopes of little ones growing up 
in this house. We now have a 3 year old and we visit both parks at Eastmorland almost 
daily. He rides his bike in the cul de sacs and we enjoy the lack of traffic and the added 
safety.  We are looking forward to more commerce and the building up of Milwaukee 
street. However, seeing the alternate plan with Buckingham street as a thorough fare 
made my heart sink. This would change everything about the neighborhood we love and 
we adamantly oppose this. We’re traveling today and are unable to make the meeting 
tonight. I hope that you listen to us neighbors and revisit this decision.  
Thank you, 
Kim Sisson 
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